
ITEM NO. 3 
 
 

 

County Council 
 
10 July 2008 
 
Appointment of Chief Executive  
 

 

 
 

Report of Chief Officer Appointments Committee  

 
 
The Chief Officer Appointments Committee met on Wednesday 2 July 2008 to 
interview 4 candidates for the post of Chief Executive and resolved that George 
Garlick, be offered the post subject to the confirmation of the Council in accordance 
with Article 4.02(i) of the Constitution. 
 
The Committee therefore RECOMMENDS that George Garlick be appointed to the 
post of Chief Executive with a start date to be confirmed. 

 

 

COUNCILLOR S HENIG 

Chairman of the Chief Officer Appointments Committee 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Date of Meeting: 2 July 2008 
 
Members present: Councillors J Brown, J Fergus, S Henig, M Hodgson, L Hovvels, 
S Iveson, N Martin, C Robson, J Shuttleworth, D Southwell and W Stelling. 


